
 

 
Outer Cape Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan Steering Committee 
Meeting 
Discussion Summary/Minutes 
June 2, 2016 
Truro Town Hall 
 

 
Steering Committee Members in attendance:  Jay Norton (Truro), Karen Snow (Truro), Martha Hevenor 
(CCC), Sarah Korjeff (CCC), Lauren McKean (NPS).  Members absent: Eric Larsen, Roger Chauvette, 
Suzanne Thomas. 

The meeting came to order at 8:40 AM. 

1. June workshop planning: 

 

The committee discussed the format of the next public workshop.  CCC would give a brief 

introduction – where we are in the process, talk about the draft plan, and go through the 

preferred alternative.  Afterwards, participants would break into groups – one table for each 

town - and use dots to mark preferences on the maps.  Lauren wanted to make sure each table 

had assigned facilitators.  She suggested that each table have handouts that show the different 

accommodation/treatment types and crossings. 

 

CCC will contact other committee members about their roles at the workshop. 

 

2. Meetings with elected officials:   

Dates haven’t been set yet. 

 

The meeting ended at 10AM. 

 

 

 

 


